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May 18,2000 

Ms. Paula lsler 
State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 992038-TX 
Order No. PSC-00-0878-PAA-TX 

Dear Ms. Mer: 

This letter is in reference to the above and my letter of May 22, 1999. 

Please be advised that our attorneys have settled with Tel Com Plus. They have 
ceased using our license. 

I would like to continue our license in Florida and not cancel it. I understand we 
have not paid the Regulatory Assessment Fees for 1998 and 1999. Please send 
us the forms for this and we will immediately file them. 

I hereby authorize you to let our compliance officer Peter Bucchieri discuss with 
you and the commission any and all matters. 

He will be calling you after you have received this letter to be sure we stay in 
compliance. 

Thank you. 

Sincerelv, 
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